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DANCE FLASH 
Debbie’s Summer 2023 Newsletter for Our Dancers and Their Families 

CELEBRATE THE SEASONS OF DANCE MAGIC! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

DANCE MAGIC 2023~ 
43 YEARS at the CIVIC CENTER! 

Thanks for the “MAGIC!”  People are still 
telling us how much they loved “Dance 
Magic 2023” this June at the Greater Des 
Moines Civic Center—our Broadway home 
for 43 years! 

Thanks to you all, families and dancers, for 
helping us make wonderful things happen 
through dance.  “We believe,” and we 
deeply appreciate our big Dance Magic 
Family! 

SIZZLIN’ SUMMER FUN! 

This summer we’ve had terrific fun with our 
summer camps for dancers age 4 to 18, 
dancing, storytelling, and performing for our 
families during “Showtime.” 

On Sunday, August 13 our dancers will 
perform at the Iowa State Fair, with Dance 
Magic Kids at 9 am and Betty Hill Dancers 
at 11 am, both at Bill Riley Stage. 

JOIN US AT THE FAIR! 

FALL ENROLLMENT 
HAS STARTED! 

Registration is easy!  Fill out our mail-in 
enrollment forms (at bettyhilldance.com) or 
stop in our Windsor Studio between 10 to 4 
weekdays (phone 515-277-8333). 

We’re also at State Fair practices at WDM 
Thursday and Sunday evenings through 
August 10 (phone 515-223-7333). 

Email office@bettyhilldance.com 

 
 
 

MEET YOUR TEACHERS 
AUGUST 21-24, 6 to 8 pm! 

Our “pop in” open house is a chance to 
meet teachers and see classrooms—
especially for new and younger students. 

Get additional information, complete your 
registration, and watch our Dance Magic 
2023 performances on video! 

WE WANT TO SEE YOU! 

THE BETTY HILL DANCE 
BUDGET PLAN! 

Your tuition and costume fees for the year are 
divided into eight payments, due the first 
lesson of the month, September through 
April.  This helps our families ensure budget 
fees are paid by Friday, April 5. 

Costumes are distributed in late May and 
early June in time for Studio Pictures. 

 

 
 

YOU'RE A VIP FROM BHD 
AT THE THEATRICAL SHOP! 

When you enroll at Betty Hill Dance, you get 
"VIP at BHD" status at the Theatrical 
Shop in Historic Valley Junction. 

This earns you a 20% discount on dance 
purchases for the 2023-24 dance season!  
Hooray!!!  Ask about our “Tights Club!” 

SHOP OUR BACK TO DANCE SALE! 

REGISTRATION-RECITAL FEE DUE NOW! 
Pay by Thursday, August 10th and save $10! 

Summer Camps and Performances 
at the Iowa State Fair 

Fall Pumpkin Walk 
 in Valley Junction 

“Tis The Season” Shows 
 at WDM and Festival of Trees 

Dance Magic “On Broadway” 
at the Des Moines Civic Center 

REGISTER NOW!  JOIN THE BHD TEAM WITH GENERATIONS OF DANCE MAGIC FOR ALL AGES! 

http://www.bettyhilldance.com/
mailto:office@bettyhilldance.com

